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EXTENSION OF TIME TO RELEASE HALF YEARLY RESULTS FOR THE PERIOD 
ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2019 
 

 
 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of LUXKING GROUP HOLDINGS LIMITED (the 
“Company”, and together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) wishes to announce that the 
Company had submitted an application to the Singapore Exchange Securities Trading 
Limited (“SGX-ST”) for extension of time to announce its half yearly results for the period 
ended 31 December 2019 (“HY2020 Results”) under Rule 705 of the Listing Manual of the 
SGX-ST (the “Extension”). 
 
Reason for seeking the Extension 
 
Due to the Novel Coronavirus outbreak, the Guangdong Province Government of PRC has 
issued a directive instruction that all enterprises are not allowed to operate and will 
temporary closed until 9 February 2020. The Group’s plant is located at Zhongshan, 
Guangdong which is the core operation of the Group. During this period, the Company is 
unable to obtain sufficient information to compile its half yearly results due to be announced 
by 14 February 2020 as a result of the absence of the finance staff. 
 
The Company will make the necessary announcement once it has received a reply or an 
approval from the SGX-ST. 
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